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Bachelor of Veterinary Medicine Fifth year students being taken through dry-land sheep 
management at Kapiti Ranch during a field visit held on 30th October 2015. 

An academic field trip to Kapiti Ranch was carried out for Bachelor of Veterinary Medicine 
Fifth year students. During the trip, the students were given practical exposure to beef and small 
ruminant health and management. The students were exposed to breeding, disease control and 
feeding management among other practices. 

 


